
Counting in Twos, Fives and Tens 

            

 

During their year in Reception, the children have become experts in reciting their twos, 

fives and tens.  They have learnt them by singing catchy songs and later chanting them 

with hand movements to help retain the rhythm. 

 

This week, the children have been applying their knowledge of twos, fives and tens.  

They counted how many eyes, ears and arms were in certain groups by counting in 

twos, how many fingers by counting in fives and the numbers of toes by counting in 

tens.  The children also designed their own aliens, who ranged from having two eyes to 

ten legs to five antennae, and used these extra-terrestrial creations to solve practical 

problems. 

- Miss Lucy Gould -  

 


